NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING ON
PROPOSED JOHNSON COUNTY
BUDGET FOR 2020-2021

On Monday, September 28, 2020 at 9:00 am at the Johnson County Courthouse, #2 North
Main St., Rm. 201, Cleburne, Texas 76033, the Johnson County Commissioners Court will
conduct a public hearing for the purpose of receiving public comment on the following issue:

“Proposed County Budget for 2020-2021”

This budget will raise more total property taxes than last
year’s budget by an amount of $1,565,418.00 which is a
3.11 percent increase from last year’s budget, and of that
amount $2,322,237.00 is tax revenue to be raised from new
property added to the tax roll this year.

After said public hearing, The Commissioners Court will consider the adoption of the
Proposed County Budget for 2020-2021.




LEGAL NOTICE

The Johnson County Commissioners Court will consider revisions to the Subdivision Rules and Regulations
of Johnson County, Texas that were approved on November 14, 2011, and as amended on March 13,
2017, and on July, 10, 2017.

Proposed new language in Section IV (C) (9), on page 20 of
the Subdivision Rules and Regulations of Johnson County, Texas as authorized by Chapter 232 of the
Texas Local Government Code to add additional acreage requirements for multifamily developments.

At:  9:00 o’clock a.m. on: September 28, 2020 in the
Commissioners’ Courtroom on the second floor
Of the Johnson County Courthouse
2 North Main Street, Cleburne, Texas

Published in ‘Times Review’ classified section under ‘LEGAL NOTICE’ on these dates:

September 10/12/15, 2020




